
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7   OPEN HOUSE (5:30 PM - 7:00 PM)
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11   FIRST DAY FOR PRE-K AND K STUDENTS
SEPTEMBER 9/8-9-13 STARR TESTING 
SEPTEMBER 25TH 6 PM PTA MEETING AT HENRY WILSON  
MONDAY, OCTOBER 9   NO SCHOOL, COLUMBUS DAY

PREK
OUR PREK PROGRAM BEGINS TOMORROW! WE HAVE TWO

SESSIONS THIS YEAR, A MORNING SESSION AND AN
AFTERNOON SESSION. THE MORNING SESSION RUNS

FROM 8:00AM - 10:30AM, AND THE AFTERNOON SESSION
RUNS FROM 11:30AM - 2:00PM. ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BE
DROPPED OFF AND PICKED UP AROUND THE FRONT OF THE

BUILDING. PREK FAMILIES, PLEASE WAIT IN YOUR
VEHICLES UNTIL YOU SEE VALLEY VIEW STAFF COME

OUTSIDE TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD(REN). 

ATTENDANCE PROCEDURE 

IF YOUR CHILD IS GOING TO BE
ABSENT OR IS BEING DISMISSED,

PLEASE CALL THE MAIN OFFICE TO
REPORT THAT. SENDING A DOJO

MESSAGE IS HELPFUL, BUT MAY BE
MISSED DURING THE DAY. 

VALLEY VIEW
COMMUNITY
UPDATE 

September 4 2023 

Keeping Families in the loop of all things
Valley View!

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL
THE MORNING CAR LINE WILL FOLLOW ITS REGULAR

ROUTE STARTING AT 7:30. THIS MEANS AS YOU
DRIVE ONTO THAYER DRIVE, YOU SHOULD DRIVE
AROUND THE BACK OF THE HIGH SCHOOL WHILE
MAKING YOUR WAY TO VALLEY VIEW. AS YOU

CIRCLE AROUND THE BACK OF THE HIGH SCHOOL
YOU WILL STOP AT THE INTERSECTION AT THE

BOTTOM OF THE HILL IN FRONT OF VALLEY VIEW.
THEN YOU SHOULD DRIVE UP TO THE FRONT OF

VALLEY VIEW AND PARK AROUND THE HORSESHOE
OUT FRONT TO LET YOUR CHILD(REN) OUT. THERE
WILL BE SIGNS WITH NUMBERS ON THEM AROUND
THE HORSESHOE AND THESE ARE GOOD MARKERS

TO USE FOR STOPPING. THERE WILL BE MANY
FACULTY AND STAFF OUT FRONT TO HELP GUIDE

YOUR CHILD(REN) INTO THE BUILDING, AND THERE
WILL BE STAFF INSIDE GUIDING THEM TO THEIR

CLASSROOMS. FOLLOWING THE CAR LINE ROUTE
WILL MAKE THE ARRIVAL LINE A SMOOTH PROCESS. 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE OF AFTERNOON
PICK UP AS WELL WHICH WILL START AT 2:15. WHEN
YOU DRIVE UP TOWARDS THE SCHOOL YOU MAY BE

ASKED FOR AN ID IF YOU HAVE NOT PICKED UP
BEFORE. IF SOMEONE OTHER THAN A GUARDIAN IS

PICKING YOUR CHILD(REN) UP, PLEASE LET THE
CLASSROOM TEACHER KNOW AND MAKE SURE THEY

HAVE AN ID WITH THEM.

BREAKFAST AND LUNCH

JUST A REMINDER THAT BREAKFAST AND LUNCH IS
NOT FREE THIS YEAR. IF YOUR CHILD(REN) IS

PLANNING ON UTILIZING THE SCHOOL BREAKFAST
AND LUNCH OPTIONS YOU WILL NEED TO PAY FOR
THIS OR FILL OUT THE FREE AND REDUCED LUNCH
PAPERWORK. BREAKFAST COSTS $1.75, LUNCH

COSTS $3.00, AND REDUCED LUNCH COSTS
$0.40.

PLEASE USE THE FOLLOWING LINK TO ACCESS THE
BREAKFAST AND LUNCH MENUS:

LINK TO FOOD MENUS 

PTA 
ON SEPTEMBER 25TH AT 6PM THE PTA

WILL BE HAVING THEIR FIRST
MEETING AT HENRY WILSON. IT WILL

BE A TIME TO PLAN FUN AND
EXCITING EVENTS FOR OUR

COMMUNITY. 


